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August 4, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 19-131 Complaint of Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC 

Abenaki Continuing Property Records 
 

Dear Director Howland: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s Secretarial Letter dated March 17, 2020 concerning temporary 
electronic filing requirements during the pandemic and the Commission’s July 31, 2020 
request for continuing property records, attached please find for electronic filing Abenaki 
Water Company, Inc.’s continuing property records.  

 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
cc: Electronic Service List for Docket No. DW 19-131. 
 

 

 

 


